From: Licensing HF: H&F <a href="mailto:slicensing@lbhf.gov.uk"></a>

Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 1:52 PM

Subject: Reduced Hours - 106 Goldhawk Road London W12 8HD

Dear all,

**Licensing Act 2003** 

Reference: 2024/01318/LAPR

Premises: 106 Goldhawk Road London W12 8HD

I am contacting you as you have made a representation against the above application.

The licensee has amended application to reduce the proposed hours for late night refreshment and the opening times, as outlined below.

## **Licensable activities sought:**

The Provision of Late night refreshment - Both Indoors and Outdoors
Sundays to Thursdays between 23:00 to 00:00
Fridays between 23:00 to 01:00
Saturdays between 23:00 to 01:00

## **Proposed Opening Hours:**

Sundays to Thursdays between 11:00 to 00:00 Fridays between 11:00 to 01:00 Saturdays between 11:00 to 01:00

Please let me know if the above reduction of hours addresses the concerns raised in your objection, and you are minded to withdraw? Please let me know by return of email.

Kind regards

Lorna McKenna

Licensing Compliance Officer

Licensing

Place Department

Hammersmith & Fulham Council

From:

Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 2:22 PM

To: Licensing HF: H&F < <a href="mailto:licensing@lbhf.gov.uk">licensing@lbhf.gov.uk</a>>

Subject: Re: Reduced Hours - 106 Goldhawk Road London W12 8HD

Hi Lorna,

Thanks for your email.

My representation stands as the issues generated will still be generated. So, unfortunately the reduction of hours requested doesn't address the concerns.

Please let me know if you need anything else from my side.

Best regards,